
COLLEGE ADMISSIONS TESTING AT  

EVERGLADES HIGH SCHOOL 

 
At Everglades High School, we want all students to be aware of the process for applying 

to college.  The first step in the process is to take a college admissions exam.  The two 

exam options are the SAT and the ACT.  Most colleges will accept either exam.  Some of 

the more competitive universities will also require an SAT Subject Area Exam. Your 

counselor can discuss this option with you.  Here are some tips for registering for your 

tests: 

 Sign up for these exams online at: 

o www.collegeboard.com (SAT exam) 

o www.actstudent.org (ACT exam) 

 Log on to www.khanacademy.com for FREE test preparation!  You can get free 

PERSONALIZED SAT preparation based on your 10th grade PSAT results! 

 Sign up for your college admission tests in your junior year!  Don’t forget, ALL JUNIORS 

will take the SAT for FREE at Everglades High School DURING THE SCHOOL DAY on 

March 6, 2019. 

 You should not limit yourself to just one try on a college admissions test.  Many 

schools “super score” your test.  This means they will take your highest score from 

each sub-section of one exam to create your best possible score for admissions.  

Schools will not combine the SAT and ACT in order to create a super score.  They will 

use one test or the other.   

 Remember: if you are on free or reduced lunch, you should see our BRACE Advisor, 

Mrs. Mendelson for an exam fee waiver. 
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